
 
 
  

   Update to Style for Latin Binomials in USP 40–NF 35  

  

Type of Posting: General Announcement

Posting Date: 28–Oct–2016

For purposes of uniformity, starting with USP 40–NF 35 print and online editions, the style for Latin Binomials has been updated. This style change
does not affect the content. A list of files affected by the restyled Latin Binomials can be found here.

Should you have any questions, please contact Hellen Oketch, Senior Scientific Liaison (301-230-3249 or hao@usp.org).
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